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Are you passionate about community health?
Would you like to inform Oregon’s 2025-2029

state health priorities?

If you answered yes to either, then the Oregon
Health Authority (OHA) invites you to learn more
about the State Health Improvement Plan (SHIP)

Planning Grants!

OHA will be awarding 10 organizations with
$15,000 to gather feedback from their

communities from February - August 2025.

To learn more, register for an information
session using the links below:

For questions, email Cintia Vimieiro at
cintia.vimieiro@oha.oregon.gov

Thursday, November 7, 2024, 9:00am

Register HERE

Thursday November 7, 2024, 3:00pm

(in Spanish): Register HERE 

Wednesday, November 13, 2024,

2:00pm: Register HERE

mailto:cintia.vimieiro@oha.oregon.gov
https://www.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJIsdumvqDouGKv6GJ0e6E9jKxgNTP8ZBzU#/registration
https://www.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJIsfuirrz8uEvQVHKuyuK0efyeBI2zYhjQ#/registration
https://www.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJIsduipqj4sEsNOPXgCvoNp9fxZBkjsUxQ#/registration

